
My year in the Pioneer



This is our unusual group



Our group consists of 10 people. We 
have 5 girl’s and 5 boys



Our group is very friendly and active 



Every holiday in the Pioneer is fun and 
bright



Together with the guys we achieve 
something more



I want to say a big thank you to our 
English teacher Kristine



All in all it was a good year and we 
hope to see each other next year!!!


